
 

Kids Community Bible Study 
Registration form 

Kids For Christ 
    What:  KCBS is a non-denominational (Bible based) after school program.                      
   We are similar to a Vacation Bible School program. We make learning the Bible Fun!! 

Who:   Wingate Elementary Students - Grades Kindergarten through 5th
 

    When: Wednesdays: April 10th, 17th, 24th and May 1st *2:30-4:00pm 

*Please plan to attend the Closing Program on May 1st at 3:45pm                                                                                        

How:  * New Option*ONLINE REGISTRATION @ www.KidsForChristKCBS.com 
 

    Why: We teach the hope found in the Bible. This foundation of faith will help children their entire lives. 

         Where: Kids for Christ sessions are held at Wingate Elementary 
         Questions:  Jane Peters  (618) 406-7607    jlavinia60@gmail.com  

      Donations may be given to Jane Peters or made on-line at  www.KidsForChristKCBS.com 

                    Kids for Christ *No Fee to Attend* 
                                    Parent Permission / Registration Form (one form per child) 

My child has permission to attend the after-school Bible Study.                                                                                             
I assume all risks and hazards incidental to Bible Study participation. 

                 Yes, I am interested in donating snacks or drinks.       Yes, I am interested in volunteering. 

   Does your child attend an after-school program after Kids for Christ?  YES / NO 
Child’s Name: Grade: Bus Number: 

 
Teacher/Rm #: 

Allergies: Special Concerns 

Parent Name(s): Complete Address: 
 
City: Zip: 

Home Phone: Cell Phone: Work Phone: 

Emergency Contact Name (2:30 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.) Emergency Phone (2:30 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.) 

E-mail address: 

 

Signature: Date: 

Please check if you do not want a photo of your child to be used in newspaper articles, 
newsletters, on the Kids for Christ Website or Face Book page. 

 
 

    This program is entirely voluntary and not affiliated with School District #19. 


